Sam Azad City Manager

Mark Lovin
Director of Aviation



Pueblo Memorial Airport 31201 Bryan Cr., Ste. 200 Pueblo, CO 81001 Phone (719) 553-2760 Fax (719) 553-2761

City of Pueblo Department of Aviation

August 29, 2013

To Whom It May Concern;

Please consider this formal Letter of Recommendation for Bob Ames Excavating, Inc.

Our experience with Bob Ames Excavating, Inc. included the demolition and construction of a self serve aircraft fuel ramp at Pueblo Memorial Airport. As with any airport construction, this project required detailed, complex FAA construction specifications, an exceptionally clean and well barricaded work site to minimize possible aircraft damage, a challenging security environment, and a fast timeline to minimize downtime and revenue loss for the facility owner.

The staff with Bob Ames Excavating, Inc. performed well and overcame numerous environmental and weather issues in order to deliver a high quality, well built product which the facility owner and users are very satisfied with.

As a result of our positive experience with the self serve aircraft fuel project, we approached Bob Ames Excavating, Inc. to provide estimating for several additional projects including aircraft ramp tie downs and an asphalt paving project. Bob Ames Excavating, Inc. has completed the aircraft tie down project and the ramp paving project is scheduled for completion on September 13, 2013.

We have been satisfied with the pricing, quality, and delivery schedules of Bob Ames Excavating, Inc. and would recommend them for consideration for future projects.

Feel free to contact me at 719-553-2760 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Mark Lovin
Airport Director

Pueblo Memorial Airport

Mark Fain